
TO: Montgomq County Plming Board 

VIA: Roselle George, Acting Chief ;L 6 

FROM Jacob Sesker, Planner Coordinator ;"6 
SUBJECT: Georgia Avenue Corridor: A d  y sis of Opportunities for Redevelopment at 

T O ~ Q W ~  krisity 

This d y d s  is intended to idom the broader discussion of the vision for Georgia Avenue study 
rn through an exanhtiun af the fmci81 feasibility of redeve1qhg the eorridur at 
townhouse levels of demity. 

This d ysis does not examine areas within existing centers (e.g. Wheaton], but rather the 
stretches of Gmrgia Avenue that are between esisling centers. This analysis h b d e d  w a 
rough examination of feasibility for the corridor, and thus is intended to be general and is not 
htended to be applied to discussions of specific prapeaies. 

At 10 unita per acre, financial feasibility of redevelopment is limited. At 1 5 units per acre, there 
are a number of parcels that paw the '?augh test" (i.e. where the project would meate enough 
value to pay far the land). When investment thresholds are added to the equation, very little 
redevelopment is financially feasible even at 15 unia per acre. 

The cwt of the land is a barrier to re$e~elapfrrent feasibility in the corridor, Where land ccrats are 
lower (i.e. in the upper reaches of the corridor), redevelopment is relatively more feasible. 

Increasing density to townhou~e levels is unlikely to lead to significant redevelopment of thoge 
portions of the corridor between the centers. This analpis did not examine &e feasibility of 
townhomes b~ the centers, which may be able to achieve higher values and thus would l h I y  be 
more feasible. 




















































